
Mar 23, 2024 

Homeless Shopping Card in Playground – Reported by a board member that the 

shopping carts left by the homeless persons the evening before were still in the 

playground.  The shopping cart was marked with “Food Town” on the cart and emptied 

out.  This board member returned the shopping cart to Food Town at the end of 

Huffmeister and Cypress North Houston Rd.   

If you see a shopping carts on or near the walking trails or playground, this is a sign that 

there are homeless persons staying in the area.   

Keep in mind, that this is UNSAFE for our kids playing in the playground and our trail 

walkers, so please take pictures if possible and email the HOA Board so we can add a 

crime awareness report. 

THIS IS IMPORTANT, don’t just do nothing, if you see homeless persons settling 

down in our community, please contact the non-emergency Sherriff’s number below and 

request that they be removed immediately.  Homeless persons are constantly seen in 

our community, and we need to nip-it-in-the bud, for everyone’s safety and for our own 

property values. 

Sherriff’s Non-Emergency number is 713-221-6000, option 1 

APM at 713-686-4692 

HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com. 
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